
 
George Mason University 
Department of Intercollegiate Athletics 
Aquatic and Fitness Center 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
FROM: Rebecca Carpenter, Pool Manager 
 
SUBJECT: Facility restrictions for all swim meet patrons 
 
DATE: July 18, 2006 
  
 
Please let this memorandum serve as notification to all 
participants and parents of the PVS AGE GROUP 
CHAMPIONSHIPS being held Thursday July 20- Sunday July 
23rd of the following restrictions: 
 
- Due to heavy attendance there will be no fold up chairs, 
sleeping bags, blankets, and/or tents allowed in the front 
lobby area upstairs.   
- Children must be supervised by their parents at all times.   
- Only competing swimmers, registered coaches, officials 
and other authorized help shall have access to the pool deck    
- Shirts and shoes must be worn upstairs at all times.   
- Use of any fitness equipment is prohibited. 
 
Please be mindful of your belongings and children at all 
times.  The Aquatic and Fitness Center will not be held liable 
for any lost or stolen items.  We appreciate your cooperation 
in keeping our facility safe, clean and beautiful for all future 
events.    
 

 


